Manav

From: Manav [manav@mchi.net]

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 5:03 PM
To: 'chaitanyafoundation09@gmail.com'

Subject: Reply to your letter dt. 26th Sep. 2011. Your Suggestions for MCHI's Code of Conduct

Ref. No. MCHI/SEC/11-12/118

Tuesday, November 01, 2011

Shri R. R. Patil

Managing Trustee, Chaitanya Foundation 403, "BREEZE" Manav Bldg., Sector 5, Charkop, Kandivali (W), Mumbai 400 067

Sub. : Your suggestions for MCHI's Code of Conduct

Ref. : Your letter dt. 26th September, 2011.

Dear Mr. Patil,

We appreciate your suggestions sent to us for the incorporation of the same in MCHI's Code of Conduct. We have scrutinized all your suggestions as they are in the larger interest of the housing industry.

MCHI's Code of Conduct is voluntary in nature. Most of the suggestions recommended by you already exist in the code of conduct and the remaining will be considered by us for future amendments.

Thanking you

Yours truly

For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry

Sd/-Boman Irani Hon. Secretary